
SUMMER ADVISING INFO - WEEK 3 

Today’s advising email is all about your fall schedule. As a reminder, here are instructions on how to 
view your fall schedule.  

Since your Titan Takeoff day, you may have new or updated information that may affect your fall 
schedule. Please read the list of scenarios below to help determine if you need to make changes. 

REASONS TO MAKE SCHEDULE CHANGES: 
1) You have taken or retaken the UW SYSTEM Placement Tests
2) You have received your AP test scores
3) You have verified your earned college credit taken in high school (transfer 

credit)
4) You took a college level course this summer
5) You want to change your major
6) You have questions about your fall schedule

If you answered yes to any of the prompts above, and have NOT already worked with an advisor, 
please contact your assigned advisor.  

If you do not have an assigned advisor in TitanWeb, please email advising@uwosh.edu. 

Next week’s topic = Differences between your advisor vs. High school counselor 

https://uwosh.edu/registrar/wp-content/uploads/sites/117/2020/09/How-to-View-Your-Class-Schedule.pdf

